
 
 
 

May 7, 2007 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

After 16 great and fun-filled years, the HarmonyWorks Open will be making its final curtain call in 2007.  Our goal is 

to go out with a bang and break the $200,000 mark in donations to Make-A-Wish of Minnesota.  To do so we’ll need to 

have our best year ever, but with your support we can make it happen!  

 

This event supports the Make-A-Wish Foundation of Minnesota and is a great way to get together for a worthwhile 

cause.  Numerous sponsors have stepped forward year after year to help underwrite the costs of the Open so we may 

contribute all donations directly to Make-A-Wish.   

 

Make-A-Wish is a national organization whose goal is to make wishes come true for families of children who are 

critically and terminally ill.  They are celebrating their 25th year and just granted their 2500th wish to a great young man 

from Minneapolis. With our help they are continuing this wonderful mission to bring countless smiles to young people 

across Minnesota.  

 

As we make plans for the 17
th annual HarmonyWorks Open, which will again be held at the Elk River Country Club 

on August 13th, 2007, we sincerely hope that you will consider being an integral part of this year’s event by becoming 

a sponsor for the 2007 HWO!  Our financial goal for 2007 is to raise $20,000 for the Make-A-Wish Foundation of 

Minnesota bringing our Seventeen and final year total to $200,000.  Your generosity will play a key role in helping us 

reach our mark.  Please let me know as soon as possible if we can count on your financial support.  
 
Our sponsor levels are as follows: 

  Hole In One      $2000 and up  

  Double Eagle     $1000-$1999 

  (These 2 levels will be recognized on all of our flyers and at the course.) 

  Eagle Level     $500 and $999 

  Birdie Level     $250-$499 

  Par Level     $100-$249 

  (These 3 levels will be recognized at the course as hole sponsors etc.) 

 

So please join HarmonyWorks and friends for the 17th and final Open. If you know of anyone else who might be 

interested in becoming a sponsor for this event, please let me know and I will follow up with them.  Thank you in 

advance for your support for a very worthy cause and please let me know as soon as possible if we can count you in.   

 

Sincerely, 

Dean 
 

Dean Haagenson 

HarmonyWorks Open 

17810 45th Ave. No. 

Plymouth, MN  55446     

 

Dean@Deanhaagenson.com  

 

763-591-6018 or 800-875-6001 

 

 
 
 
This is a list of last years sponsors 
 

http://www.harmonyworksopen.com/
http://www.wishmn.org/
http://www.wishmn.org/
http://www.wishmn.org/
mailto:Dean@Deanhaagenson.com


  

UNDERWRITERS 
Hole-In-One Level $2000 and up 

DEAN HAAGENSON/RE/MAX RESULTS REALTY 

BOB STRANDELL / BELL MORTGAGE 
DOUBLE EAGLE LEVEL ($1000-$1999) 

JEFF SJOBERG/GOPHER STATE CONCRETE, INC. 

 
SPONSORS 

EAGLE LEVEL  ($500 - $999) 
JOHN COLLOPY/BILL SAUNDERS - RE/MAX RESULTS 

GREAT NORTHERN UNION CHORUS 
BILL WARD/LUPIENT CHEVROLET OF BLOOMINGTON 

BIRDIE LEVEL  ($250 - $499) 
GREG KJELLBERG /NEW ULM DENTAL CLINIC, LTD. 

RAY LUNDQUIST 
DAVE NYBERG 

MIKE DOVE / GISLASON & HUNTER 
SOLBREKK IT NETWORK SOLUTIONS 

COLIN & WENDY LUNDGREN 
COMCAST 

PAUL AND BARB FAGERBERG 
MICHEL COMMERCIAL REAL ESTATE 
Jim Lee/ Land O' Lakes District 

Thermex Commercial/Industrial HVAC 
PAR LEVEL  ($100 - $249) 

MINNEAPOLIS COMMODORES 
HAPPINESS EMPORIUM 

BRIAN SJOBERG/DYMAX SERVICE, INC. 
MRS. NITA SJOBERG IN MEMORY OF CURTIS SJOBERG 

CHRIS REED 
THE FRIDAY LUNCH BUNCH (FLBMOT) 
THAT MEETS ON THURSDAY (FLBMOT) 

   
PRIZES 

GOLF GALAXY 
RUSH CREEK GOLF COURSE 

 

WEB SITE DESIGNER 
WWW.GRAHAMSMITHCOMPANY.COM 

TYLER AND TODD SMITH 

http://www.grahamsmithcompany.com/

